From:
To:
A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Re: UNESCO Advisory Mission Report Consultation

Date: 27 September 2022 21:59:53

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the UNESCO Report and agree with its finding that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the OUV of the WHS and that a southern bypass should be considered. The National Highways, moreover, has just reiterated some of its previous justifications to a scheme that even the independent Government specialist examiners found unacceptable. The UNESCO World Heritage Committee and former Transport Secretary believed the proposals would have a negative impact on the site. The proposal has already been quashed by the High Court. I respectfully ask that this planning proposal be rejected.

If the Transport Secretary proceeds with the scheme I trust there will be another formal public consultation, in order to take into account any new information submitted by National Highways.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Nicholls